

February 13, 2014

Dear Grace United Church of Christ,

In July 2013, the ambitious idea to renovate Safe in Hunterdon's residential programs was conceived. Five short months later, the vision of a healing environment for women and children has become a reality. A two story property with 11 bedrooms, 7 bathrooms, 3 therapy offices, 2 community spaces and 2 kitchens were successfully transformed into a home any person would be able to find comfort and respite. This metamorphosis was made possible by the positive power of community and people such as you. Whether it was one hour of help onsite or behind the scenes, an item donated or funded, or a gift-in-kind provided, you were part of the miracles that made THRIVE possible. The entire project was an inspiring and humbling experience. On behalf of the Board and SAFE in Hunterdon, thank you for being part of the journey.

Sincerely yours,

Julie Kaminski

Chair, Project THRIVE